
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Steel & Tube Holdings Limited announces NZX Listing Rules Transition 
 
18 April 2019 
 
Steel & Tube Holdings Limited (STU) advises that it intends to comply with the NZX Listing 
Rules dated 1 January 2019 with effect from 30 April 2019. 
 
ENDS 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
 
Greg Smith  
Steel & Tube CFO  
Tel: +64 21 755 803  
Email: greg.smith@steelandtube.co.nz  


